WorleyParsons Komex response to comments regarding the circumstances of the termination of Ahmad el-Droubi's employment
27 June 2006

WorleyParsons Komex sent the following statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the following items referring to the dismissal of Ahmad el-Droubi from employment:
- “Released detainee fired from his job”, 12 June 2006: 
http://www.reports-and-materials.org/Released-detainee-fired-from-his-job-arabist-net-12-Jun-2006.doc  

- “Sacked activist finally gets his pay cheque”, 20 June 2006: 
http://www.reports-and-materials.org/Sacked-activist-finally-gets-his-pay-cheque-arabist-net-20-Jun-2006.doc   

- “Activists continue to face difficulties”, Daily Star (Egypt), 15 June 2006: http://dailystaregypt.com/article.aspx?ArticleID=1899
- “Why Egypt Is Cracking Down on Bloggers”, Time Magazine, 1 June 2006: http://www.time.com/time/world/article/0,8599,1199896,00.html
“WorleyParsons Komex acknowledges that Mr. Ahmad el-Droubi was a former employee of the Company.  The company would prefer not to comment on private employment matters, however given the nature of the issues raised we confirm that Mr. el-Droubi's departure was solely due to performance issues.”
Mohamed Abdelgawad, 

General Manager, Egypt, 

WorleyParsons Komex
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